From: Cheryl Jarvis (Engie) <

**Sent:** 20 April 2020 11:25

To: South Humber Bank <SouthHumberBank@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: EN010107 South Humber Bank

Dear Hefin Jones,

I am emailing in response to your letter dated 9<sup>th</sup> April and attached.

I write on behalf of the Local Planning Authority and can confirm that we are satisfied that the applicants have complied with their duties under:

Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (PA2008) – Section 42 Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – Section 47 Duty to publicise - PA2008 – Section 48

The applicants have been in extensive dialogue with the authority regarding the adequacy of consultation prior to the formal submission of the DCO.

## Kind regards

Cheryl Jarvis FD, MSc, MRTPI Principal Town Planner Places & Communities North – NEL



## engie.co.uk

New Oxford House, George Street Grimsby, North East Lincolnshire, DN31 1HB

-----

Reduce your environmental footprint, please do not print this email unless you really need to.

## North Lincolnshire Council, North East Lincolnshire Council and Northern Lincolnshire Business Connect

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contains information from North East Lincolnshire Council, North Lincolnshire Council or Northern Lincolnshire Business Connect which may be privileged or confidential. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any processing of this email and its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please send it back to us, immediately and permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this message or in any attachment.

The North East Lincolnshire Council, North Lincolnshire Council or Northern Lincolnshire Business Connect email system, including emails and their content, may be monitored for security reasons and to ensure compliance with council policy. Emails and attachments may be recorded for the effective operation of the organisation and for other lawful business purposes.

We cannot guarantee that this email or its attachments are virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. We therefore recommend you carry out your own antivirus checks before opening any email or attachments. North East Lincolnshire Council, North Lincolnshire Council or Northern Lincolnshire Business Connect will not accept any liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this email or its attachments, or any damage or loss caused by computer viruses coming from this email or its attachments.

Scanned by Anti Virus Software